
From: Barbara Millington [mailto:justb77@frontier.com]  

Sent: Friday, June 09, 2017 5:16 PM 
To: 'rules.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov' 

Subject: HB3464 

 

I DO NOT WANT THIS BILL TO PASS.  All illegal persons should not 

be free to vote in USA elections, nor stay in the USA.  Governor 

Brown is breaking the law and wants to ignore Federal Law. 
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